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20th April 2023 
 

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
Well done on everyone getting to the end of the first week back - it's always a struggle after two weeks 
off! I hope that you all had a restful break and the batteries have been re-charged. 
 
We have had a busy week at Albright - we started with an Inset day where staff got to review their 
curriculums and plan some exciting events for the final term. Some staff have taken on new roles and had 
the opportunity to start getting to grips with those;  
 
Well done to... 
Mr Downey - Assistant Head for Pastoral Care 
Mr Aimes - Assistant Head for Transition 
Mr Panjanaden - Assistant Head for Data and Home and Hospital Education 
Mrs Tymoshyshyn - Assistant Head for Teaching and Learning and Curriculum. 
 
Mrs Oakshott - Marsden has also taken over the SENDCo role, Mrs Adams is our new STEM Lead, Miss 
Powers is in charge of Enrichment and Mrs Crutch is our Head of Primary.  
 
These are changes introduced to help build the capacity of Albright, we are hugely oversubscribed and 
have many more pupils on our waiting list. It is so important that as many children as possible are able to 
access the wonderful provision that is Albright! 
 
This half term also sees us heading into exam season - the GCSE exams will be starting soon for our year 
11 pupils. We have every confidence in them and know they will be trying their hardest. A number of 
revision sessions and revision materials will be available for them - please do also encourage them to put 
some time aside after school and at weekends to do a little extra preparation too.  
 
We have a change of two dates I need to draw your attention to... 
Year 9 Options Evening - NOW Wednesday 10th May  
Year 11 Next Steps Evening - NOW Wednesday 10th May 
More information to follow, but it would be great to see as many of there as possible. 
 
Have a great weekend  
Mrs Hazelwood 
 


